
Sunday, July 28th, 2019 

Prelude   

Gathering Chorus  "Power Of Your Love" 

Welcome and Announcements 

Sharing the Peace of Christ 

Call to Worship   

Prayer of Adoration & Confession & the Lord’s Prayer 

Hymn   "Lord I Need You"  

Children’s  Time 

Song of Praise  "Healer" 

Scripture   Isaiah 25:6-9 (p.1095)   
   John 16:29-33  (p.1679) 

Special Music  "Voice Of Truth" (Casting Crowns); 
   Nathan Hanley 

 Message: “In God We Trust” 
Rev. Tim Raeburn-Gibson  

Hymn  #574  "With The Lord As My Guide"  

Prayer of Dedication for the Offering  

Offering Music       

Prayer of Thanksgiving  

Hymn  #324  "Great Is Thy Faithfulness" 

Benediction and Choral Amen 

Closing Chorus "I’m Trusting You" 

Postlude 

Pastoral Care Ministry 

 The Cemetery Memorial Service will be held on Sunday 
September 15th at 2pm at the cemetery on Poplar Sideroad. 

 For Pastoral Care  or to learn how to become one of the 
Team, please contact Catherine Brown cjbrown1@rogers.com 

Events and Activities 
Thurs. Aug. 1st—Men’s Coffee & Conversation, 9:30am, Conf. 
Rm. 

Music Ministry 
The Cherub Choir  (SK—Gr. 5) resumes  in September on 
Thursdays.  Contact Angela Girdwood—
agirdwood@scdsb.on.ca 

The Adult Choir  resumes in September on Thursdays, 7-
8pm. Contact Kimberley—karg@rogers.com   

Thanks to Nathan Hanley for sharing his talents with us this 
morning.  Thanks as well to Catherine Brown for 
accompanying on piano. 

VBC CDs are available in the Welcome Centre for a 
suggested minimum donation of $5.00. 

Those who are interested in joining a 
Committee to look into a mid week 
prayer service at the church please 
contact Barb Sharp: 
barbsharp@sympatico.ca 

mailto:cjbrown1@rogers.com


Sunday, July 28st, 2019 What is God doing in you, to change the world 
around you?  For July and August we will discover 
how, with the power of the Holy Spirit, we can 

produce good fruit and use these gifts to do good works for the 
world around us! 

The children continue to contribute to the school breakfast program 
with their weekly offering.   We encourage the children to  bring an 
offering to donate to this worthwhile project. 

Book Buzz:  The Unofficial Holy 
Bible for Minecrafters: A Children's Guide 
to the Old and New Testament - an 
engaging & educational collection 
of Bible stories with the world of Minecraft 
as a backdrop using vivid full-color 

screenshots. ~ can reserve! 

Summer Vacation:  Please note that the 
church office will be closed from August 
2 to 16 inclusively.  For assistance during 
this time, please call the church office and 
leave a voicemail.  Messages will be 
retrieved frequently and responded to 
during this time. 

“Down By The Bay” family fun evening 
coming soon!  Depending on the weather, 
we will invite families to gather at Sunset 
Point in front of the Inuksuk for a fun 
evening of games and fellowship.  The 
announcement with the date will come via e

-mail land Facebook post and will hopefully happen during the 
first two weeks of August.  See you  soon! 


